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Mt Martha Primary  
Contact Details 
37-55 Glenisla Dve   
Mt Martha  Vic  3934 
 
 
Reception 
5974 2800  
 
 
Absentee Reporting 
Lodge via Compass parent portal  
 
 
Website 
www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au 
 
 
Email 
mount.martha.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
 
 
Office Hours 
8.30am - 4.15pm  
Monday - Friday 
 
 
OSHCP - Out of School Hours Care 
Program 
0407 438 858 
Coordinator - Gillian Reid 
 
 
 
PSW Mornington Uniform 
Shop 
Tues - Friday 9am - 5pm 
Saturdays 10am - 1pm  
1/22 Watt Road, 
Mornington Vic 3931 
03 9768 0346  
1800 337 396 
Online Ordering: 
www.psw.com.au 
 
 
Online Lunch Orders - Friday only 
Go to www.bakerymade.com.au 
(select lunch orders) 
Late orders phone Jon 0400 082 035 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  Thursday 24th August 2023 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

Book Day - We had a fabulous Book and Movie Character Dress-up Day on Tuesday 
with our hostesses Barbie and Barbie (aka Mrs Doye & Mrs Rafeld) kicking off the day 
with our annual Book Day Parade in the gym. All of our students were “dressed to     
impress” – clearly there had been many hours of effort put in at home, so well done 
and thank you to all MMPS families. Our teachers had lots of exciting book day learning 
activities organised for their classes and many students came down to the office to 
show us their excellent work. This is always a fun and exciting day for our school          
community and 2023 was no exception. Well done everyone. 

Administration of Medication Policy - There are some students at school who need to 
take medication throughout the day. Whether temporarily as they recover from illness 
or alternatively, a more permanent arrangement where specific medication is required 
daily. A reminder for all parents of these students to please ensure that you have filled 
in a Medical Authority Form that can be accessed through the office. Any medication 
that is brought to school needs to be clearly labelled with the student’s name, the     
dosage required and the time that the medication needs to be administered.            
Medication also needs to be within its expiry date. Rhonda, Louise and the team do a 
fabulous job of looking after our students in First Aid and I thank you in advance for 
supporting them with the correct documentation as required by the Department of 
Education. 

Body Education - Our Year 5 and 6 students are in the middle of their Body Education 
sessions with the fabulous Kelly Nash. Kelly used to be a comedian and has the knack of 
being able to make those important discussions about growing bodies engaging, fun 
and a little bit light-hearted. Its been great to see the students embracing the sessions 
and showing interest in their own growth and development.  

2024 Prep Transition - “Story Time Sessions”- The school is offering Story Time sessions 
as part of the transition program for our 2024 Preps. For many of our Preps it is their 
first introduction to primary school and is an important part of beginning to familiarise 
themselves with school.  Bookings are made by using Compass (Conferences)  and are 
now open. Details on how to book have been sent to families in the mail last week. 
Please phone the office if you need assistance booking into a Story Time Session  

Prep Swimming - This week is our last week of swimming lessons for Preps at YAWA. 

Our Prep teachers have been very impressed with our youngest members of the school 

community. They have demonstrated our school values, particularly the value of       

Collaboration, where students have worked together and supported each other during 

this important learning. It’s not easy carrying your own swimming bag, making sure you 

remember your towel and goggles and getting dressed independently at the end of the 

session. We are very proud of you, Preps, and hope you have enjoyed your swimming 

lessons.                                                                                                                            Continued  ……….. 

The Mount Martha Primary School community acknowledges & pays respect to the 

Boon Wurrung/Bunurong people of the Kulin nation, the traditional custodians of 

these lands & waters. 



 
 
 

Year Six Market - The market is coming up on Friday 8th September. For our Year Six students it is an activity that they really 
look forward to organising. The students (after sessions with the teachers) get together in groups and present their idea for a 
stall or activity to a panel (shark tank style). With support from the teachers, they ensure they have a mix of activities, food 
stalls and craft stalls. The school provides each group with seed funding for their stall. This cross-curriculum inquiry unit covers 
many areas of the Victorian Curriculum: Mathematics, English, Design and Technology, Economics and Business and the        
capabilities of Critical and Creative Thinking and Personal and Social. The students always do an amazing job running the      
market for all the students across the school to enjoy. We very much appreciate the support of the Year Six students’ parents 
who behind the scenes are supporting the market. All students will have the opportunity to visit the market to purchase craft 
or food items and participate in lots of fun activities like “dunk the teacher.” All families will receive a notification through a 
Compass post on how to purchase the vouchers for the day. Further information is contained in the newsletter. 

Mobile Phones in Schools - Reminder to our school community of the Department of Education Policy on the use of Mobile 
Phones. Mount Martha Primary School’s Policy is available on the school website MMPS Website Policy Page. At Mount       
Martha Primary School student’s mobile phones are to be turned off and in school bags during school hours. Students may 
wear a smart watch; however, all applications must be switched off so that it may only be used as a watch. If you need to get a 
message to your child during school hours, please contact the school office. Thank you for your support.  

Wellbeing Resources - After Covid lock downs there is an increase across schools in Victoria of families looking for support and 
resources to support children’s mental health and wellbeing. The school website https://www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au/ on the 
parent tab is a link to wellbeing sources. One that families may like to explore is The Brave Program is an interactive, online 
program for the prevention and treatment of childhood and adolescent anxiety. The programs are free and provide ways for 
children and teenagers to better cope with their worries.  

There are also programs for parents - https://brave4you.psy.uq.edu.au/. 

Reminders  

2023 Parent Opinion Survey - Two weeks ago, all families should have received a link and login details for the survey. It is 
available for families to complete until Friday 8th September. We are inviting all school families to complete the survey rather 
than a 30% random sample of parents/caregivers/guardians. Areas of strengths and those that require further improvement 
with be reported to the school community when all data is received from Department of Education.  

 

Fathers’ Day Breakfast - On Friday 1st September we will be celebrating Fathers’ Day with our traditional Father’s Day       
Breakfast. Orders will be closing this Friday for the yummy egg and bacon rolls. It is a wonderful morning; all families are      
invited. We need lots of helpers to run the day so any help you can give is appreciated. More information is contained in the 
newsletter. 

Jane Doye 

Year 5 Teacher/English Learning Specialist 

 

 
 

Dear MMPS Community 

 

In Week 9 (September 4th – September 8th), all MMPS staff will participate in planning meetings in preparation for Term 4.    During Planning 

Week our usual timetable for Specialists’ Programs is suspended. Students still enjoy a Specialist Program that week, but these sessions all 

occur on one day of the week (see below) rather than being timetabled throughout the week. 

 

Not all classes participate in every Specialist class as several Casual Relief Teachers (CRTs) are used to support Planning Days as well. 

 

• Monday September 4th – Year 6s / Specialists (some) 

• Tuesday September 5th – Year 2s / Year 3s 

• Wednesday September 6th – Year 4s / Year 5s  

• Thursday September 7th – Preps / Year 1s  

• Friday September 8th – Specialists (some)  

 

Please take note of which day your child/ren have their Planning Day. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Nick Orchard, Assistant Principal. 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT  continued 

PLANNING WEEK 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CRegina.Mcmartin%40education.vic.gov.au%7C398263a19dc54dc535f908dba2b96ec7%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638282689534590435%7CUnknown%7


 

 
SCHOOL NOTICES 

 
 

 

AUGUST 

 
 

 
Friday 25th 
Body Education - Year 6  
Prep YAWA Swimming Program 
Last Session 5 - Clothes Swim (water safety)  
YAWA Rosebud, Boneo Rd, Rosebud 
 
Monday 28th 
Body Education - 05A, 05B 
Moving Filming Day - 06A 
 
Tuesday 29th 
Year 3 Dandenong Market 
Dandenong Market and Ballam Park 
9.10am - 2.30pm 
Movie Filming Day - 05C 
 
Wednesday 30th  
Movie Filming Day - 05B 
 

SEPTEMBER 
 

Friday 1st  
District Athletics 
9.00am - 2.00pm 
Civic Reserve Recreation Centre 
350 Dunns Rd, Mornington 
 
 
Monday 4th - Friday 8th 
Planning Week 
 
Monday 4th  
Year 6 & Specialist Planning Day 
Body Education - 05C & 05D  
 
Tuesday 5th  
Year 2 & 3 Planning Day  
Movie Filming Day  
Prep Craft Power Incursion 
SEC Meeting 7pm in Staff Centre 
 
Wednesday 6th  
Prep Craft Power Incursion 
Year 4 & 5 Planning Day 
Year 6 to 7 Transition Session Dromana Secondary  
 
Thursday 7th  
Movie Filming Day  - 05D 

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the due 
date.  

Please let the office know if your child will be 
away and/or will not be attending the event.  

Thank you. 

 

TERM DATES: 2023 

Term 3 10th July (Student Free Day) 
 11th July to 15th September  
Term 4 2nd October to 20th December  
 
 

STUDENT FREE DAYS: 2023 
 

Term 3 Monday 10th July   
Term 4 Monday 20th November   
 
 

 

TERM DATES: 2024 
 

Term 1  29th January to 28th March 
  Year 1 - 6 students commence   
  Wednesday 31st January  
  9.00am - 3.30pm 
 
  Prep Interviews 
  Wednesday 31st January, Thursday 1st February
  or Friday 2nd February 
  Preps Start Part Time - Monday 5th February 
  9.30am - 2.15pm 
  Preps Start Full Time - Tuesday 12th March  
  
 9.00am - 3.30pm 
   
Term 2 15th April to 28th June 
Term 3 15th July to 20th September  
Term 4 7th October to 20th December  

COMPASS EVENT  
PAYMENT/CONSENT 

    CALENDAR 

2023 EVENTS 

 

COST CLOSING 

DATE 

Year 3 Dandenong      
Market 

$15 24/8/2023 

District Athletics $15 29/8/2023 

Prep Craft Power $15.50 30/8/2023 

Year 5 Environment Day Nil 8/9/2023 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEC NEWS - FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST   

https://signup.zone/oi7jEEzNbtCnHfYXh


 
 BOOK PARADE PHOTO GALLERY   



 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ESAFETY NEWS  

https://www.esafety.gov.au/key-issues/esafety-guide


 
 
 

A friendly reminder to parents the preferred method of recording your child’s absence is via Compass. To add an               
attendance note click on your child’s picture then click to record the date, time and reason for the 
absence.  
 

Please ensure you record the note prior to the automated SMS being sent at 10.15am. If you happen to receive an SMS 
please add the reason for the absence immediately to let our school know your child is safe.  

 
 

Kind regards, Gina McMartin, Administration. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE NEWS - RECORDING YOUR CHILD’S ABSENCE 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2024 PREP NEWS  



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YEAR SIX MARKET NEWS  



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YEAR SIX MARKET NEWS  



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YEAR SIX MARKET NEWS  



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



DR PETER SCOTT ORTHODONTIST 

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199   9789 4511 

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/  

ADVERTISING 

 

  

 

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/

